BRIAN COWAN

Hi

I am writing to express my opposition to net pens operating in Washington State. The irresponsible
management of the pens by Cooke should not be rewarded with more opportunities to adversely
impact our ecosystem. There is too much at sake for our wild salmon and steelhead. Please remove
the pens and do not allow any more. Help us avert a future disaster.



